
I am writing to you on behalf of the Cherry Creek Vista Homeowners Association of 
which I have been elected President.
 
Our Association represents 348 homes (families) and is located north of the 
Centennial Airport - our community has been greatly affected by excessive noise due 
to air traffic.  We would like to be on record in supporting the 12 basic 
recommendations to reduce that noise...in particular the third and fourth ones 
concerning the departure headings.
 
Sincerely,
Barbara Ariss
President/Cherry Creek Vista Homeowners Association
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